
 
 

South Brentwood Residents Association 
149 South Barrington Ave. #194 

Los Angeles, California   90049 
 
November 26, 2012 
 
 
Via email: Councilman.Rosendahl@lacity.org 
 

Dear Bill, 
 
San Vicente Blvd. is South Brentwood Residents Association’s (SBRA) northern border.  As adjacent 
neighbors, we have witnessed the disturbing changes to the boulevard due to the innocent or purposeful 
ignorance of the San Vicente Scenic Corridor Specific Plan Ordinance requirements for obtaining permits 
for new, remodel and signage projects and the lack of enforcement of DRB decisions and permit 
requirements. As a member of the DRB, I am concerned by the deterioration of the boulevard. 
 
At our recent SBRA board meeting, board member Ray Keller brought the CVS addition and remodel 
project to our attention and noted that DRB approval was not requested by the Planning Dept. as is 
required by the SVBSCSP.  The board voted to request that the current project be stopped until proper 
approval is obtained from the DRB. Even though much has been completed, there still are issues that 
would have been reviewed by the DRB had they had the opportunity. 
 
Council support of the SVBSCSP and the DRB is critical, and better interaction with the Planning 
Department is necessary in order to protect, maintain and enforce the continued efficient operation of 
the plan. 
 
Thank you for your interest and attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Marylin Krell 

 
Marylin Krell, 
President, SBRA 
 
cc: 
Mike Bonin, Chief of Staff, Office of Councilman Bill Rosendahl 
Greg Shoop, Department of City Planning 
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